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The Impact of Legacies

Professor Christine Obbo, widow of 

Professor Aidan Southall (Past Overseas 

Fellow, 1980) has made her wishes known 

to establish an endowed lecture series  

at Churchill College by means of a bequest 

to the College.  

The lectures will be on the alternating 

subjects of Africa or Anthropology and 

will highlight new or significant research 

in these areas. Professor Obbo believes 

‘Anthropology will continue to spearhead 

the understanding of social and cultural 

diversity because of its holistic and 

comparative approaches. Having been 

a beneficiary of guest lecturing and also 

listening to guest lecturers, both have  

been very important to me as a teacher 

and scholar.’ 

Churchill has always tried to form an open 

and collaborative community, and this 

new lecture series will open discussions 

between disciplines – something that 

Aidan particularly enjoyed during his time 

at Churchill. The lecture series will be 

available to all, so of benefit to students, 

Fellows and a wider audience.

To find out more visit www.chu.cam.ac.uk/

alumni/giving-college/legacy/ or contact 

the Development Team for an informal 

discussion 01223 336240. 

Informing us of your future plans lets the 

College plan more e�ectively and means 

we can thank individuals now. Each year 

we host a celebration event to thank 

donors who pledge a gift in their Will.  

We hope to welcome many new guests 

this year.

Legacies to the College are vital to the current and future success of the College.  

Over the last year the College has received a further 11 pledges for support. These 

range in size and purpose, and all will help future students in a variety of ways.

Leaving a gift in your Will 
can allow you to help future 
students succeed. 

 If you have fond memories  

of your time at Churchill, please 

consider remembering us with  

a gift in your Will, by supporting 

the next generation of students, 

our alumni and friends are ensuring 

the College continues to thrive in 

the future.


